
GENERAL MEETING 

MAY 21, 1983 

President Marge White presided and, after minutes of the April 18 
meeting were read and corrected to indicate that the outside lights 
were to be installed at a later date, she made the following 
annomncements: 

Reservations should be given to her for the June 
picnic and contributions were needed for the auction. 

She thanked the Board and Committee Chairmen for 
their efforts during the year with special appre­
ciation to those who get notice when the alarm in­
dicates prowlers, etc. at the Clubhouse. 

She further thanked the weekend crew of Jonathan 
Rosenburg for the paint work done in the kitchen. 

No treasu~er's report was available.HHMXliXBIIIX~HIMMMKXXXHMHMKM. 

Cindy Luster told the club about obedience graduation on June 1 
and thanked her dedicated crew of obedience instructors. 

Wendy Harp reminded members of our early cut-off date for getting 
the premium list to Moss Bow for the fall show and mentioned that 
trophy donations were needed. Gail Goodwin offered to follow up 
on this and it was decided that trophy donations could be made at 
the Picnic as the final donation date. 

Edna Hodges said that Picnic workers were still needed, specifically 
to get the beer keg and the large rental drum-type grill. 

It was suggested that those donating to the Doggy Auction place a 
value or sales price on the item and John Anderson offered to pick 
up items from anyone who had a problem of delivery. 

Proposed Associate Members were read by Membership Chairman Hank 
Holland. 

Those voted upon to become regular members were Dan & Jill Flebotte, 
Brona F. Hicks, Hall & Fran Keyes and Brenda A. Morris. 

Fall Show Chairman Carolyn Bowers announced that there would be 
a Fall Show Committee meeting on May 22 at 8PM and that a group 
trophy plus Jr. Showmanship trophy was still needed. 

A discussion followed concerning the use of the funds donated in 
Mary Holland's memory. It was moved by Bill Nelson, and seconded 
by Joyce McHenry, that this fund be donated to the NC School of 
Veterinary Medicine. The secretary was asked to so advise the DVM 
School and to request their input of on-going research so that a 
specific item could be selected by the club memebers. 



Joyce McHenry asked consideration for the purchase of a weed 
eater/wacker and, in stating her agreement, President Marge 
White stated that the high grass around the clubhouse needed 
to be cut. It was discussed whether to do it now or to wait 
until just prior to the planned August match show. It was 
estimated that the weed wacker would cost about $120 and the 
expenditure of approximately this amount was moved and seconded 
and Joyce McHenry was asked to make the purchase. 

The slate of '83-84 officers and Board Members was read and, 
based on a motion by Carolyn Vaughn, the members voted to accept 
the slate as proposed by the Nominating Committee: 

President -
Vice-President­
Secretary -
Treasurer -
Board Members -

Connie Howard 
MF Davis 
Joyce Thomas 
Bill Nelson 
George Hand 
Wendy Harp 
Hank Holland 
Joyce McHenry 
Marge White 

The meeting was turned over to new President Connie Howard who 
expressed the thanks of the club members for the fine job that 
Marge White did along with the previous Board and said that she 
hoped she could count on the same fine cooperation from the new 
Board. Applause assured her that this would be the case and the 
meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/fr4L:, 
Joyce B. Thomas, Sec. 


